



Ref. WYS2016-788

7 November 2016

Mr Wong Ming Hau Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College 2b, Tai Cheong Street Sai Wan Ho, Hong Kong

Dear Principal Wong,

Awards for Miss Chan Yuen Kiu (陳婉喬)

On behalf of Wu Yee Sun College, I am delighted to inform you that Miss Chan Yuen Kiu, graduate of Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College have been awarded the following awards in 2015/16 academic year by Wu Yee Sun College of The Chinese University of Hong Kong.

Name of Award	<u>Amount</u>
Social Services Award	HK\$8,000
Innovation and Creativity Award	HK\$8,000

These awards are not only honor to the student on account of her achievements in social services as well as demonstrating high degree of innovation and creativity, these reflect of equal importance the education and guidance that she had received from her alma mater.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing future leaders.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Miss Yolinda Wong at 3943 3932.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony T.C. Chan

Chairman of Scholarships and Financial Aid Committee

Wu Yee Sun College

The Chinese University of Hong Kong







Ref: WYS2016-696

7 November 2016

Mr Wong Ming Hau Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College 2b, Tai Cheong Street Sai Wan Ho Hong Kong

Dear Principal Wong,

Award for Miss Ng Yuen Chun (吳圓春)

On behalf of Wu Yee Sun College, I am delighted to inform you that Miss Ng Yuen Chun, graduate of Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College have earned a place on the Master's List in 2015/16 academic year by Wu Yee Sun College of The Chinese University of Hong Kong.

This award is not only an honor to the student on account of her academic excellence, this reflects of equal importance the education and guidance that she had received from her alma mater.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing future leaders.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Miss Yolinda Wong at 3943 3932.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony T.C. Chan

1200

Chairman of Scholarships and Financial Aid Committee

Wu Yee Sun College

The Chinese University of Hong Kong







Ref: WYS2016-697

7 November 2016

Mr Wong Ming Hau Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College 2b, Tai Cheong Street Sai Wan Ho Hong Kong

Dear Principal Wong,

Award for Miss Leung Lok Lam (梁洛琳)

On behalf of Wu Yee Sun College, I am delighted to inform you that Miss Leung Lok Lam, graduate of Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College have earned a place on the Master's List in 2015/16 academic year by Wu Yee Sun College of The Chinese University of Hong Kong.

This award is not only an honor to the student on account of her academic excellence, this reflects of equal importance the education and guidance that she had received from her alma mater.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing future leaders.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Miss Yolinda Wong at 3943 3932.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony T.C. Chan

Angr.

Chairman of Scholarships and Financial Aid Committee

Wu Yee Sun College

The Chinese University of Hong Kong







Ref: WYS2016-767

7 November 2016

Mr Wong Ming Hau Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College 2b, Tai Cheong Street, Sai Wan Ho, Hong Kong

Dear Principal Wong,

Award for Mr. Ng Ka Wai (吳嘉煒)

On behalf of Wu Yee Sun College, I am delighted to inform you that Mr. Ng Ka Wai, graduate of Hong Kong Chinese Women's Club College have been awarded the Social Services Award amounting to HK\$8,000 in 2015/16 academic year by Wu Yee Sun College of The Chinese University of Hong Kong.

This award is not only an honor to the student on account of his achievements in social services, this reflects of equal importance the education and guidance that he had received from his alma mater.

Congratulations to you and your staff on the excellent performance of your graduate. We are so grateful for the good foundation that you have laid for us in nurturing future leaders.

Should you need more information, please feel free to contact me or my colleague, Miss Yolinda Wong at 3943 3932.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony T.C. Chan

Jan 2

Chairman of Scholarships and Financial Aid Committee

Wu Yee Sun College

The Chinese University of Hong Kong

